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ARTICLES OF THE
MONTH - FEB

 LEARNING ABOUT
RIGHTS IN FEBRUARY

ITHE AIM OF ALL HUMAN RIGHTS IS TO MAKE
PEOPLE’S LIVES BETTER. IN THE CONVENTION
THERE ARE TWO ARTICLES THAT REMIND US

THAT HUMAN RIGHTS ARE THE
RESPONSIBILITY OF THE GOVERNMENT WHO
MUST USE THEIR LAWS TO PROTECT RIGHTS

AND THAT RIGHTS ARE THE MINIMUM
STANDARD EXPECTED.

In the RRS Pupil Leadership
Group, we looked at the

difference between equality
and equity. We explored this
through photos, stories and

role play. 

Equality  means everyone is
treated the same but equity

means people get exactly
what they need. 

Magnus, P3

Duty Bearer of the Month
Mrs Ainlsey was selected by

the RRS pupil leadership group
as she helps children learn
about Rights in school and
highlights this through her

work with the RRS
ambassadors. 



I

EVERY CHILD HAS THE RIGHT TO REST, PLAY,
CULTURE AND THE ARTS.

WE LINKED THIS MONTH’S RIGHT TO WORLD
BOOK DAY.

ARTICLE OF THE
MONTH - MARCH

LEARNING ABOUT
RIGHTS IN MARCH

Our RRS Ambassadors
did some work for EDC

to help refresh their
Vision Values and Aims. 

My Voice, My Choice

Our My Voice, My Choice UNCRC representatives 
visited Douglas Academy to take part in discussions

about Cost of the School Day, mobile phones at
school, and child-friendly improvement planning 

as well as talks from the NSPCC and Young Carers. 

World Book Day 2025
As a school we took part in lots of World Book Day activities

and learning opportunities linked to article 31. 


